
 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 

 
COMMITTEE FOR HEALTH & SOCIAL CARE – PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Scrutiny Management Committee is holding a public hearing with the Committee for Health & 

Social Care on Wednesday 20th October 2021. This public hearing will focus on the Government 

Work Plan. 

The public hearing with representatives of the Committee for Health & Social Care will be held at 

the Castel Douzaine Room, between 10:00 and 12:00 hours on Wednesday 20th October 2021.  

The Panel will include Deputy Yvonne Burford (Chair), Deputy Simon Fairclough, Deputy John Dyke 

and Dr Sue Fleming, MBE. 

This is a formal parliamentary proceeding and therefore members of the public are welcome to 

attend in an observational capacity but are not able to ask questions or make any comment whilst 

the hearing is in progress. 

The President of the Scrutiny Management Committee, Deputy Yvonne Burford, commented:  

“This public hearing with the Committee for Health & Social Care will focus principally on the 

Committee’s areas for action identified in the Government Work Plan along with specific current 

issues taking place within healthcare. I welcome this opportunity to carefully examine the progress 

made to date” 
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